
25.1.24                                           Agenda item 12b Plant Supplier for Floral Planters 

 

Plants for Floral Planters 
For the past 2 years the plants contained in the town’s floral planting scheme during 
the summer months have been supplied free of charge by Homedene Nurseries.  
 
As Homedene Nurseries has now been sold, this agreement has come to an end.  
 
Funds have been allocated in the budget to cover the cost of plants for the 2024 
scheme and the council is asked to consider the quotes that have been received to 
supply plants (to follow).  
 
If quotes have not been received in time for the meeting the Council is asked to 
delegate authority to the Town Clerk in consultation with the Mayor to award the 
contract to supply plants for the 2024 floral display.  


